
 

“Empowering our students to be academically and socially prepared for their future through  
the support of excellent teachers and staff, families, and community partners.” 

Parent’s Right-to-Know Letter 
2018-2019 

 
Date: 6/19/18 
 
RE: Every Student Succeeds Act (Public Law 114-95), Section 1112 (e)(1)(A) 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
At Monticello Elementary we are very proud of our teachers and feel they are ready for 
the coming school year and are prepared to give your child a high-quality education. As 
a Title I school, we must meet federal rules related to teacher qualifications as defined 
in No Child Left Behind now ESSA (Every Student Succeeds Act). These rules allow you 
to learn more about your child’s teachers’ training and credentials. We are happy to 
provide this information to you. At any time, you may ask: 

 Whether the student’s teacher has met State qualification and licensing criteria 
for the grade levels and subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction; 

 Whether the student’s teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional 
status through which State qualification or licensing criteria have been waived; 

 Whether the student’s teacher is teaching in the field of discipline of the 
certification of the teacher; and 

 Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their 
qualifications. 

 
Our staff is committed to helping your child develop the academic knowledge and 
critical thinking he/she needs to succeed in school and beyond. That commitment 
includes making sure that all of our teachers and paraprofessionals are highly skilled.  
 
If you have any questions about your child’s assignment to a teacher or 
paraprofessional, please contact me at 937-237-6360. 
 
Additionally, we want to make you aware of how student State academic information is 
disseminated in Huber Heights City Schools. Please understand that we value and are 
committed to parental involvement and communication. Whenever your child takes a 
state assessment we will disseminate the results via mail. 
  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dwon Bush, Principal 
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Susan M. Gunnell 
Superintendent 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Learning Today, 
Prepared for 
Tomorrow-- 
Warrior Pride! 
 


